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July 5, 2023 
 
Nakusp & Area Community Forest (2013) Inc. (NACFOR) is proposing to extend its’ Forest Stewardship 
Plan (FSP) for the K2S Community Forest Agreement, issued December 14, 2018, with an expiry of 
December 14, 2023, for an additional period of 4 months to April 14, 2024. 
 
The community forest is currently undergoing a transition to new management, from True North 
Forestry Consulting to Cabin Resource Management Ltd., effective June 1, 2023, which has delayed the 
timeline for FSP completion. An extension is required to provide an opportunity for consultation and 
information sharing with our Indigenous and Community partners and stakeholders.  
 
This notice supports our communication and engagement around the proceedings of the Community 
Forest K2S license. Information is available during regular working hours (8:30 am to 4:30 pm weekdays) 
or via a private appointment at the following address and/or by sending your request to 
nacfor@cabinworks.ca.  
 

119 Broadway St. W, Nakusp, B.C. 
 
This communication will also be available on our website and social media pages.  
 
Please provide comments/questions to: 
 
Mike Crone, RPF 
General Manager 
Nakusp and Area Community Forest (2013) Inc. 
Email: mcrone@cabinworks.ca 
Office: 250-265-3603 
 
 
 


